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Wilson Center Digital Archive Transcript - English

Mr. William Wilson D.L.,
 President,
 British Committee for Supporting
 Korea’s Reunification,
 17 Azalea Avenue,

 SWANWICK Derbyshire DE55 1RN / England

 Lausanne, 30th January 1985
 Ref No. 1251 / 85 / sjg

 Re : Games of the XXIVth Olympiad in Seoul

 Dear Mr. Wilson

 May I acknowledge with thanks your letter of 6th January 1985.

 Your comments regarding the staging of the Games of the XXIVth Olympiad in Seoul
have been duly noted.

 Yours sincerely,

 Juan Antonio SAMARANCH


